
Introducing National Parents Council Primary Early Years Services 

The transition from pre-school to primary school can be one of the most important 

transitions that your child will make, and this process  doesn't necessarily begin when your 

child finishes pre-school or starts primary school. It can begin when you and your child 

start to think about this transition.  

By providing this session for you, we can support you to support your child to make a 
smooth transition between pre-school and primary school. The success of this transition 

can benefit your child all the way through primary school, providing better outcomes for 

your child socially, emotionally and educationally.  

At this session you will: 

Transition from Pre-school to Primary School 

N A T I O N A L  P A R E N T S  C O U N C I L  P R I M A R Y  P R E S E N T S

Admission Free! 

Wednesday, 4 March 2020

Askea Parish Centre, 
Askea, Co. Carlow

9:30am 

 

 

 

 

 

Meet other parents whose children are starting primary school 

Explore the possible changes you and your child may experience during this transition 

Learn how you can support your child at home through play and meaningful interactions 

Receive a brief overview of the primary school curriculum, how and what your child will 

learn Be supported to prepare for new routines for both you and your child  

For further information please contact Clare Downey, NPC Early Years Services Manager Tel: 01 887 4484 
or email: cdowney@npc.ie 

Click this link https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/
Transition_from_Preschool_to_Primary_School to register to attend

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/Transition_from_Preschool_to_Primary_School



